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This week in Ladybirds Class we . . .    

 Learnt a dragon song, using dragon props. 

 

 Made flying dragons out of junk modelling 

 

 Used potatoes to make prints 

 

 Made cheese and sweetcorn muffins 

 

 Read the book Alan’s Big Scary Teeth 

 

 Learnt how to brush out teeth and practised using different animals. 

 

 Made water cannons outside. 
 

Next week in Ladybirds Class we will . . .                                                                            
 

•  Play with food items to learn about different textures and smells 
 

• Sort and match different shapes. 
 

• Order numbers 1-5 using pegs and a washing line. 
 

• Looking  at the story of ‘Duck in the Truck’ 
 

 

Home learning… 

Can you look at different vegetables and discuss - 
 

What does it look like? Where does it grow ? What does it taste like? 
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We are delighted to see our ‘pantry store’ 

getting lots of use. It is outside all day  

Monday - Friday so please help yourself to 
anything useful.  

 

 

 

 

Any items in it at the end of term will be  

given to the local food bank.  


